
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

January 23, 2020    2:00 PM 
 

The meeting was called to order by Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Nancy Mueller, Roger Myers, Mike 
Morey, Darrell Haman, Tom Krumwiede, Larry Haman and Becki Freund.  
 
A motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Roger to approve the December 19

th
, 2019 minutes.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   
 
The board reviewed the application received from Jamie Fredrickson for the placement of a manufactured home.  A 
motion was made by Tom and seconded by Nancy to approve.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board discussed the setbacks from missile sites.  It was requested to have someone from the Air Force at the March 
meeting to clarify the requirements. 
 
It was reported the frac sand operation is only running part time now but they plan to run full time in the spring. 
 
At 3:05 PM, a motion was made by Tom and seconded by Roger to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor 


